

## June Meeting Minutes

- Financials:
  - Financials are looking good.
  - Still, many check to go through but we are sitting in a good spot.
- Banquet
  - Went well, but there was feedback about the cost.
  - Might want to consider scaling back even more next season or fundraising specifically for that event. Will discuss at a later meeting.
- VFW & Legion
  - Have not hear back for next season. Jen will follow up with Jesse again.
- VFW Tournament
  - All volunteer spots have been filled except field maintenance.
  - Michael Richmond will be the tournament director for Saturday. Tiff will be there in the morning, and he will take over for the rest of the day.
  - Ted will talk to Erlandson to see if he could get the Freshmen boys up to the BBC for field maintenance for Sunday's championship game, even if they didn't make it to the final game.
- Baseball survey
  - Talked about sending a survey, maybe come up with questions at the next meeting.
  - Summer ball survey would include questions about intentions for next summer season in spring.
- Board
  - Teri Charest and Rachel Skinner expressed interest in joining the board.
  - Mary, Laurie, and Bree will be leaving. Mary and Laurie will still be available to help.
  - Potential for Sam to take over the Treasurer role with Laurie leaving.
  - Jen would take over Secretary and Keep Events
  - Teri would take back the communication role.
- Next Season
  - Gaps that we will need to fill.
    - AV/Video person for Varsity
    - Potential announcer - Ken Downey or Luke McLain, Jen will follow up with him, Ask AI to transition the role.
- Next Meeting will be in August.